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During three days, March 24 to 26, 2018, at the Peace Embassy and headquarters in Lisbon, young people 
from HARP and CARP met for the Easter Divine Principle Workshop, with the motto of “Let’s Create 
the Roots.” 
 
The lectures and various activities we had, helped all the participants to realize the importance of having 
strong roots that make us grow safe, in fulfilling our responsibility, in reaching our purpose and goals. 
 
On the first day we want to strengthen our inner bonds with Heavenly Parents, the second day focused on 
better understand of our mission in life, the work of True Parents and the desire they have for all of us, 
and on the last day we have focused our attention on the importance we are giving to others, the truth and 
knowledge that we inherited. 
 
There was also time to experience witnessing as well as playing some dynamic games to create bonds of 
friendship. This workshop served to recharge kids batteries for another school season before the summer 
break. 
 
A good Easter to everyone. 
 

 


